Open School – Miss Shelly’s November News
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We are thankful for all our school families!

UPCOMING DATES
November 5 – We have normal school hours (District is closed)

November 7 – Domino’s Pizza Open School night
November 12– Board Meeting – 5:30 p.m. at the School

November 19 – Last Swim Session Until January
November 27-29 – School Closed Thanksgiving Break
December 11 – Peppermint Parade arrive by 5:45

December 23 – January 5 – School Closed Christmas/Winter Break
Peppermint Parade
Our annual winter music performance, which we traditionally call the Peppermint Parade, will be held on December 11th at the Civic Center Gryphon Theatre.  Children will need to arrive by 5:45 p.m., with the show starting at 6:00 p.m.  The children will sing a few songs on the stage.  You can dress your child in whatever you choose.  It is a short program, usually around 30 minutes total.  The children are practicing each day with their classroom teachers, as well as with Miss Teasha in music classes.  This year’s songs are based on the story “The Mitten” so you may be hearing songs at home related to this.  We hope you can join us for this fun annual holiday performance.  
Parent/Teacher Conferences

Thank you for attending conferences.  We hope you found them helpful and informative.  We will have conferences again in April.  We are always here to visit in between conferences if you have any questions.
Amazon Smile

If you shop Amazon during the holidays – use the smile.amazon.com link, select Open School as your non-profit choice, and we automatically receive a portion of each sale! 
Fundraising Update:

We were able to raise $3200 with the popcorn fundraiser!  Thank you for your support.  We will not be selling wreaths this year since popcorn was successful.  Our fundraising committee will be meeting to evaluate our fundraisers.  If you have any comments, please let us know.  
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Scholastic Book Fair:

The book fair generated around $1300.  We earn Scholastic dollars based on our bookfair sales, where we can purchase items for the school.  In the past we have purchased classroom materials such as listening centers, classroom furniture, classroom rugs, and science kits with our Scholastic dollars.  Miss Amber just ordered a new classroom circle time carpet for her classroom with Scholastic dollars.  We appreciate your support of reading and our classrooms! 
Water Bottle Reminder:

We encourage water drinking to stay hydrated while we play.   Please remember to take your child’s water bottle home periodically to sanitize.  Or – feel free to wash it out in our kitchen with soap/hot water.  This helps keep the bottles healthy and germ/dirt/mold free for the children.  Thank you!
Science Kitchen

On November 1st, the Science Kitchen visited our classrooms and performed some amazing experiments with the children.  To learn more about them, please visit their website at:    

http://wyomingspacegrant.org/sciencekitchen/
WELCOME TO THE SCIENCE KITCHEN!
The UW Department of Physics and Astronomy and Wyoming NASA Space Grant have launched the Science Kitchen! In the Science Kitchen K-12 students and teachers can build, create, and explore scientific ideas through interactive experiments and group work.  The Science Kitchen is a center for introducing students to physical sciences through hands-on exploration and problem solving. (Funded by the Ellbogen Foundation)
Follow us on Facebook or Visit Our Website
https://www.facebook.com/laramieopenschool/
Website:   http://www.laramieopenschool.org/
[image: image2.png]This Week's
Conscious
Commitment:

| AM WILLING TO USE THE LANGUAGE OF
NOTICING TO ENCOURAGE MY CHILD AT LEAST
& THREE TIMES PER DAY.

FORMULA:
“YOu (DESCRIBE WHAT THE CHILD DID),
SO _ (HOW IT HELPED OTHERS).
THAT WAS (KIND, HELPFUL, CARING)!”

EXAMPLE: "BECKY, YOU CLEANED UP THE BLOCKS ON THE
FLOOR, SO NO ONE WOULD TRIP ON THEM. THAT WAS HELPFUL!"
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